
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 542 (DUNDEE ROAD) WIDENING PROJECT  

Financial Project ID: 410666-3-52-01 February 2022 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will began widening Dundee Road in Polk County 

in early September 2020. The project extends from Buckeye Loop Road to east of US 27, a 

distance of approximately 3.5 miles. Project limits are identified on the location map below. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

Widening the road from two to four lanes 

Constructing an enclosed drainage system 

Installing a new signal at Overlook Drive and 

closing the Overlook Drive merge 

Adding sidewalk, bike lanes and street lighting 

Installing utility improvements for the City of 

Winter Haven and Town of Dundee 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

Construction began September 8, 2020 and ends in Spring 2023, weather permitting. 

Crews may be working during the daytime and nighttime. 

Lane closures will be scheduled at night/overnight between 7:30 p.m. and 7 a.m. 

Detours and traffic shifts will be necessary during certain work activities. 

Please be alert for construction crews. 

Construction costs are estimated at $43.6 million. 

PROJECT CONTRACTOR 

Jr. Davis Construction Company, Inc. 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
sandra.mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications  
(863) 519-2828 
Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com/sr542/buckeyelooptous27.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

SR 542 (Dundee Road) Widening Project Location 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

